
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

Saturday, January 21st, 2023, 11:00am 
Meet at the park’s group picnic area 

300 Metcalf Road, San Jose, CA 95138 

Santa Clara County Parks will be submitting an application to the      
California State Parks Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation Division    

for consideration of a 2023 grant to help fund Metcalf                             
Motorcycle Park maintenance, operations, and improvements. 

You’re invited to learn about the OHV grant  
and provide your input.  

 


